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MANLY JAZZ FESTIVAL
Manly Jazz Festival is coming up.

During the upcoming school holidays, our Senior Stage Band are going to be performing the
International Manly Jazz Festival. It is an honour to be selected to perform at this festival as our
band needs to audition to be selected as an ensemble for the festival.

This is our third consecutive year appearing at the Festival and our students have a great set
ready to perform for the public audience in Manly. Our students are performing from 5pm – 6pm
on Saturday 30 September, on the ‘Stars of the Future Stage’.

The festival is free and hosts many other great Australian and International jazz musicians and
bands. Please feel welcome to come along and support our students performing and make a fun
family day of it and enjoy the beautiful surroundings and music Manly has to offer.
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